

**Berrywood Primary School** 

Maunsell Way, Southampton Hampshire SO30 2TL **Tel:** 01489 780068 **Fax:** 01489 788841

Headteacher: Chris Reilly School Business Manager: Julie Woolley

Dear Parents and Carers.

## KS2 Choir

At Berrywood we are committed to providing a broad and rich curriculum in which our children develop powerful skills to express their growing understanding of the world around them. Furthermore, we recognise that pupil development should be recognised in a broader sense, including of course musical skills.

Due to our new lunchtime arrangements, it has been difficult for our KS2 Choir to take place during the lunch hour. However, we are now offering the children the opportunity to participate in choir during school time on Tuesday afternoon. The club will be run by our music co-ordinator, Mrs Leigh and will take place in the music room between 1:45pm to 2:15pm, commencing on Tuesday 17<sup>th</sup> September.

We are offering the opportunity to KS2 children who have previously regularly attended choir. As choir will be taking place during the school day we are asking that the children commit for a term at a time. This will also help us to organise performances around choir. Parents are welcome to inform us in writing if they no longer wish their child to attend.

Please complete the form below and return it to the school office by **Monday 16<sup>th</sup> September** if you would like your child to participate.

,
•
he
]









